
  

June 20, 2024 
 
City of Aurora 
Debbie Bickmire 
 
 
Re: 64th Ave Tibet to Jackson Gap ISP Amendment 01 
  
 
Dear Debbie: 
 
This letter explains the landscape changes made to the 64th Avenue Tibet to Jackson Gap ISP plans. New 
curb-cuts providing access to private developments along 64th Avenue resulted in minor revisions and 
adjustments to the ISP landscape plans. All changes to the required plans and charts are clouded in this 
amendment. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Norris Design 
 
 
David Lane 
Principal, Norris Design 


